

June 13, 2022

Lars Christensen Mathematics & Statistics Via email

Dear Dr. Christensen,

We are delighted to inform you that your President's Excellence in Research Professorship has been renewed for a final term for 2022-2025. Congratulations! The professorship renews September 1, 2022 for an additional term of three years. It carries an annual minimum of \$5,000 in discretionary funding to be used in support of activities as described in and related to your application. Up to 50% of the funds may be used to support summer salary during the 3-year term. Funds will be disbursed to your home department from the Office of the CFO by September 1, 2022.

Again, congratulations on your President's Excellence in Research Professorship renewal. We look forward to seeing your accomplishments in the context of the President's Excellence in Research Professorship.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Schovanec

President

Ronald Hendrick

Provost and Senior Vice President

Chulul L Handul

Cc: Tosha Dupras

Magda Toda Brynn Ireland Lindsey Myers